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14th July, 2014
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The Queen wishes me to write and thank you both for your letter, from
which Her Majesty was interested to learn about the service recently held at
St Lawrence's church, to dedicate the stained glass window commemorating
her Diamond Jubilee.

The Queen thought it most kind of you to send her the booklet about
the window, together with the programme of celebrations held in your village
to mark this very special anniversary.

I am to convey Her Majesty's good wishes to you, and to everyone
who took part in these events, and I am to thank you once again for your
thought in writing as you did.

Lady-in-Waiting

Mrs J Parr and Mrs M Shears




